[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes for the CEPP Meeting April 11, 2012
In attendance: Michael Arnush, Janet Casey, Rochelle Calhoun, Mimi Hellman, Chris Kopec, Susan Kress, Josh Ness (chair), Logan Brenner (Student Representative), Thomas Rivera (Student Representative).  
1. Minutes of the March 28th meeting were approved with some revisions.
· Brief discussion of constitution of a new Assessment Steering Committee (or something similar): Josh will convey to Sarah Goodwin the wishes of CEPP to entertain a proposal for a charge for the committee; Michael will meet with Sarah, David Paris (Exec. Dir., New Leadership Alliance for Student Learning and Accountability) and David Porter to discuss progress on the formation of a proposed description, constitution and charge to the new ASC.
2. Minutes of the April 4th meeting were approved with some revisions.
3. Discussion of a draft of the Transitions and Transformations faculty survey.  
4. Discussion of the Culture-Centered Inquiry proposal, including a new rationale for the current motion composed by Josh and revisions to it by Rubén. Josh will revise the rationale further, review the motion and circulate it before the next CEPP meeting.
5. The CAPT-CEPP subcommittee is considering sharing the new, revised course assessment instrument with faculty to pilot at their discretion at the end of this semester. The goal is to field-test the instrument and solicit feedback from faculty; individual faculty who choose to participate will choose whether to share the results of the assessment.
The meeting adjourned at 9.50am.
Respectfully submitted by Michael Arnush
